

DATE:

2 December 2021

TO:

Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt, Superintendent

FROM:

LaShakia Moore Director of Teaching and Learning

SUBJECT:

Review Committee Recommendation for All Boys Aren't Blue

Flagler School Board Policy 411 provides the authority for schools to select the materials and other resources available in media center collections. The district realizes not everyone will agree with every selection made. Our teachers and media specialists provide books and other materials that aim to meet a wide range of ages and interests. The district strives to provide appropriate educational, intellectual and physical access to resources that provide for a wide range of abilities and differing points of view.

The District Media Review Committee met on December 1, 2021 to review the reconsideration request of *All Boys Aren't Blue*. The committee determined this resource is appropriate for use and should be retained as a resource available to teachers and students in our high school media centers.

The committee further recommends, before this resource is returned into circulation, the district communicate to families the process of "opt-out" for any instructional materials. This "opt-out" process includes media center resources as well. The Teaching and Learning department of Flagler Schools will work with the District Community Information Specialist to communicate these procedures. The committee recommends this communication process occur by January 5, 2022.

The district understands parents and guardians play a major role in guiding their child's reading and library use. It is important that each family has the right to determine which library resources are acceptable for its children and that we afford that right to each family.

If there are continued concerns with the inclusion of this resource in our high school media centers, an appeal by the originating complainant may be submitted to the School Board. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the Director of Teaching and Learning.



DATE:

2 December 2021

TO:

Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt, Superintendent

FROM:

LaShakia Moore Director of Teaching and Learning

SUBJECT:

Review Committee Recommendation for Stamped

Flagler School Board Policy 411 provides the authority for schools to select the materials and other resources available in media center collections. The district realizes not everyone will agree with every selection made. Our teachers and media specialists provide books and other materials that aim to meet a wide range of ages and interests. The district strives to provide appropriate educational, intellectual and physical access to resources that provide for a wide range of abilities and differing points of view.

The District Media Review Committee met on December 1, 2021 to review the reconsideration request of *Stamped*. The committee determined this resource is appropriate for use and should be retained as a resource available to teachers and students in our media centers.

The district understands parents and guardians play a major role in guiding their child's reading and library use. It is important that each family has the right to determine which library resources are acceptable for its children and that we afford that right to each family.

If there are continued concerns with the inclusion of this resource in our media centers, an appeal by the originating complainant may be submitted to the School Board. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the Director of Teaching and Learning.



DATE:

2 December 2021

TO:

Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt, Superintendent

FROM:

LaShakia Moore Director of Teaching and Learning

SUBJECT:

Review Committee Recommendation for Speak

Flagler School Board Policy 411 provides the authority for schools to select the materials and other resources available in media center collections. The district realizes not everyone will agree with every selection made. Our teachers and media specialists provide books and other materials that aim to meet a wide range of ages and interests. The district strives to provide appropriate educational, intellectual and physical access to resources that provide for a wide range of abilities and differing points of view.

The District Media Review Committee met on December 1, 2021 to review the reconsideration request of *Speak*. The committee determined this resource is appropriate for use and should be retained as a resource available to teachers and students in our media centers.

The district understands parents and guardians play a major role in guiding their child's reading and library use. It is important that each family has the right to determine which library resources are acceptable for its children and that we afford that right to each family.

If there are continued concerns with the inclusion of this resource in our media centers, an appeal by the originating complainant may be submitted to the School Board. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the Director of Teaching and Learning.



DATE:

2 December 2021

TO:

Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt, Superintendent

FROM:

LaShakia Moore Director of Teaching and Learning

SUBJECT:

Review Committee Recommendation for The Hate U Give

Flagler School Board Policy 411 provides the authority for schools to select the materials and other resources available in media center collections. The district realizes not everyone will agree with every selection made. Our teachers and media specialists provide books and other materials that aim to meet a wide range of ages and interests. The district strives to provide appropriate educational, intellectual and physical access to resources that provide for a wide range of abilities and differing points of view.

The District Media Review Committee met on December 1, 2021 to review the reconsideration request of *The Hate U Give*. The committee determined this resource is appropriate for use and should be retained as a resource available to teachers and students in our media centers.

The district understands parents and guardians play a major role in guiding their child's reading and library use. It is important that each family has the right to determine which library resources are acceptable for its children and that we afford that right to each family.

If there are continued concerns with the inclusion of this resource in our media centers, an appeal by the originating complainant may be submitted to the School Board. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the Director of Teaching and Learning.